Dear 1st Grade Families,

We are working hard to prepare for school to open in August. We are abiding by the regulations and keeping safety our top priority. Students will not be sharing supplies this year. Please prepare a pencil box with the following supplies for your child:

~Pencil Box
~8, #2 Pencils 
~8 pencil topper erasers or block eraser
~Up to 24 pk Crayons 
~Up to 16 pk Markers 
~Child-size scissors
~2-3 fat glue sticks
~2-3 pk Expo Markers
~Dry Board Eraser
~1 Headset or Earbuds
~Pencil Sharpener that holds the shavings

Place items in the pencil box and mark the box with your child’s first and last name. You may donate additional boxes of supplies to help students in need if you wish. Teachers will mark these boxes.

We look forward to seeing everyone again.

With Gratitude,

Dr. Hoover and the 1st Grade Team

















Dear 2nd Grade Families,

We are working hard to prepare for school to open in August. We are abiding by the regulations and keeping safety our top priority. Students will not be sharing supplies this year. Please prepare a zip lock bag with the following supplies for your child:

Crayons, 24 pack;
Markers;
#2 pencils;
Erasers;
small personal pencil sharpener that collects shavings;
glue sticks;
earbuds;
(optional) small pair of scissors (teacher does have some); and
black dry erase markers.

Place items in a gallon zip lock bag and mark the bag with your child’s first and last name. You may donate additional bags of supplies to help students in need if you wish. Teachers will mark these bags.

Additionally, teachers are requesting the following:

tissues;
sanitizing wipes; and
hand sanitizer.

Donate if you want.

We look forward to seeing everyone again.

With Gratitude,

Dr. Hoover and the 2nd Grade Team












Dear 3rd Grade Families,

We are working hard to prepare for school to open in August. We are abiding by the regulations and keeping safety our top priority. Students will not be sharing supplies this year. Please prepare a zip lock bag with the following supplies for your child:

~child mask;
~small hand sanitizer;
~box of sharpened pencils;
~pencil sharpener that collects shavings;
~erasers;
~colored pencils;
~giant glue stick;
~scissors;
~ruler;
~highlighers;
~2-3 Dry Erase markers;
~ear buds for iPads; and
~iPad stylus.

Place items in a gallon zip lock bag and mark the bag with your child’s first and last name. You may donate additional bags of supplies to help students in need if you wish. Teachers will mark these bags.

Additionally, teachers are requesting the following:

tissues;
sanitizing wipes; and
large hand sanitizer bottles (these will be used to refill small student containers as needed).

Donate if you want.

We look forward to seeing everyone again.

With Gratitude,

Dr. Hoover and the 3rd Grade Team






Dear 4th Grade Families,

We are working hard to prepare for school to open in August. We are abiding by the regulations and keeping safety our top priority. Students will not be sharing supplies this year. Please prepare a zip lock bag with the following supplies for your child:

~headphones/ear buds;
~dry erase markers and an eraser;
~highlighters (green, yellow, pink);
~Elmer’s glue sticks (pack of 4);
~scissors;
~markers/crayons;
~colored pencils;
~pencils; and
~pencil sharpener that holds shavings.

Place items in a gallon zip lock bag and mark the bag with your child’s first and last name. You may donate additional bags of supplies to help students in need if you wish. Teachers will mark these bags.

Additionally, teachers are requesting the following:

tissues; and 
Clorox Wipes.

Donate if you want.

We look forward to seeing everyone again.



With Gratitude,
Dr. Hoover and the 4th Grade Team











Dear 5th Grade Families,


We are working hard to prepare for school to open in August. We are abiding by the regulations and keeping safety our top priority. Students will not be sharing supplies this year. Please prepare the following supplies for your child:

~3 inch - 3 ring binder (zippers may help with organization);
~5 plastic two pocket folders with 3 holes;
~notebook for writing class; 
~TI-34 Multi View Calculator (This is the calculator you will need for Middle School as well).

~PENCIL POUCH IN THE BINDER CONTAINING: 
*#2 pencils;
*glue sticks;
*Dry Erase markers and eraser/sock;
*crayons, markers, or colored pencils; 
*scissors;
*stylus pen for the iPad; and
*earbuds.

Please make sure your child’s binder has his/her first and last name on it. You may donate additional binders with all the supplies (calculator optional) for students in need. Teachers will place names on these items.


Additionally, teachers are requesting the following:
~disinfecting wipes; and
~tissues.

We look forward to seeing everyone again.

With Gratitude,

Dr. Hoover and the 5th Grade Team

